
 

 

County of El Dorado  

SAFETY ELEMENT UPDATE  

VIRTUAL PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
  

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS OR WOULD LIKE ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:  

Thea Graybill, El Dorado County,  

Senior Planner, Long Range Planning at  
(530) 573-7908 or thea.graybill@edcgov.us 
 

September 13, 2023 
5:30-7:00 pm 
  

Join the Microsoft Teams Meeting at:   
Click here to join the meeting  
Meeting ID: 371 188 746 430 
Passcode: rwwTmk 
 

El Dorado County is 
updating the General 
Plan Safety Element. You 
are invited to participate 
in the planning process! 

 

Through the Safety Element 
Update, we will refine the goals, 
policies, and implementation 
programs that address existing 
and future climate-related natural 
hazards in the County. Your 
participation will help us develop 
effective public health and safety 
strategies that reflect the needs 
of our community members. 

 

The purpose of the public workshop is to review the components of a Safety Element and the 
proposed draft goals, policies, and implementation measures. Please share this invitation with 
your friends, neighbors, and colleagues who may be interested in attending. Additional 
information is provided on the County’s Safety Element Update webpage: 
https://www.edcgov.us/LongRangePlanning/. 

 

Please assist the County by participating in our workshop and 
providing input on the draft Safety Element. 


